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SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 

Meeting Cancellation 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the October 16, 2024, Camp Bonneville Advisory Group 

meeting has been cancelled.  

 

Notice is hereby given that the Camp Bonneville Advisory Group is now discontinued. 

Washington Department of Ecology issued a letter dated August 27, 2024, 

confirming clean-up status. Ongoing public participation opportunities will be offered 

by the Washington Department of Ecology. 

 

Additional information may be found on the Camp Bonneville website at 

https://clark.wa.gov/public-works/camp-bonneville.  

 

 
              
Posted this 16th day of October 2024       Kevin Tyler  
          Lands Management Division Manager 
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